## HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com

Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Thursday 28th March 2024

## **Dear Parents**

I would like to thank you all for your kind wishes, cards and gifts over the last few weeks and for my leaving assembly today. I am deeply saddened to be leaving as I have had the most amazing experience at Holy Cross. I can say with complete honesty that Holy Cross children are the best pupils I have ever met. We have children who are full of compassion, who care for one another and live our core values every single day. They make me extremely proud and I know they will all go on to do great things in later life.







Although I am sad to be leaving, I am excited about the future, and the next chapter. I wish our Holy Cross family all the best, I will miss you all. I look forward to coming back to visit.

Wishing you all a very happy Easter.

Best wishes

Mrs H Westrop
Assistant Head Teacher – Inclusion















